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Dear Mr Bartlett,
I am appalled to read the plans to open a landfill and recycling plant on the Wilton estate.
Any development there must be clearly visible from the Southdowns National Park .

 Apart from this disastrous visual affect I am concerned about the health and welfare of residents in this area.
We already suffer from the effects of pollution caused by the number of heavy vehicles in transit throughout the
area. The opening of this centre would inevitably raise this to totally unacceptable levels and would be
accompanied by noise, dust and odour.

Washington Roundabout is already a traffic bottleneck and a hazardous challenge, this certainly would not be
helped by this development.

Lastly , but by no means least,  what about the impact on the natural environment? Wildlife and their habitat
would be seriously affected.

We must surely all wish to preserve this beautiful area for the benefit of this and future generations

Yours sincerely,
Jean Minter. Seasons, Badgers Holt, Storrington.

Sent from my iPad




